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I strongly oppose this bill.  Public spaces are for the entire public, and our taxes are 

paid to ensure that those spaces are clean and safe.  These spaces are made unsafe 

and unusable to the public when they’re allowed to be permanently occupied by 

those unwilling or unable to hold themselves sufficiently accountable to anything 

productive.  Find a better solution.  


